
Interruption
Notice

An interruption of electricity supply is scheduled in order for us to carry out 

refurbishment and/or maintenance work.

Tuesday, February 2, 2016

From 9:00 a.m. to approximately 5:00 p.m.

In the event of very inclement weather or changed operational priorities, this will be 

rescheduled for Wednesday, February 3, 2016.

Areas to be affected: North Shore Road, Ocean Lane, Whitney Avenue, Whitney 

Avenue West, Langton Hill, Langton Lane, Berkeley Road, Berkeley Mews, Overview 

Hill, Swansbay Hill, Stepney Lane, Vaucrossons Crescent, Fruitland Lane, Mount 

Hill Mews and Mount Hill

Letters are mailed to all affected customers and scheduled service interruptions are 

posted on our web site, www.belco.bm.  We appreciate the cooperation of customers, as 

we carry out essential work to maintain and enhance service reliability.  For information, 
please contact the Energy Delivery Work Planning Group at 299-2822 or info@belco.bm. 
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